mmU
@
L
= T P>

Dear Parents,

This week has been a wonderful week in
preschool continuing our learning about
“Chicken Licken.” The children have been
busy drawing their favourite characters from
the story and talking about why they are
their favourite character. lLanguages day
was a huge success and the children had
lots of fun having the Spanish teachers
come down and read them a story in
Spanish. They have been busy making
musical shakers to shake along to the
Spanish music that they have been listening
to. Next week we will be reading the story
“The Three Billy Goats Gruff” and we will be
celebrating World Book Day on the 3rd and
4th of March.

Enjoy the weekend!
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MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS:

World Book Day is on 3rd and 4th March so
remember to dress up as a character from your
favourite story!

Please make sure that your child comes to school
with a healthy snack and packed lunch.

\/
{
I

HOME ACTIVITY:

For World Book Day, use a potato and turn it into a
character from your favourite story! Use lots of
different craft material to put it together.

Bring your favourite story into class on
World Book Day to show your friends!
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